
January Butterfly Room Newsletter

Hello Parents!
We had a great month! We learned the numbers 1, 2
and 3 and the letters D, G and O. We learned about
winter and snow and ice. We did cool science
experiments like making our own snow, melting ice
cubes and freeing animals trapped in ice! We also
made lots of winter crafts like snowmen, snowy trees
and polar bears. 
At the end of the month we started learning a little
about the ocean which we will continue into February.
In Jesus time we learned about the 3 Wise Men who
came to visit Jesus and about Jesus as a child. We
made offerings to the Dovetail Project at our January
Chapel. We also got to celebrate Lutheran Schools
Week by working on a whole school art project!
We will continue to learn and grow together as we
start a new month. Thank you for your support this
month!

Miss Tech



Ocean Sensory TableSnowy Trees Craft

Making Snow 

Learning about number 3 breaking animals out of ice!

Lutheran Schools Week Project

Ice cube melting experiment



Ocean Sensory TableFreeing the animals

Snowmen Craft

Learning our Numbers

Freeing the Animals 

Learning about Snow 


